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Comments: In the revision plan for the Gunnison and Uncompahgre National Forests, I am request the USFS

consider designating these areas as "Dark Sky Reserves".  

 

Light pollution is only getting worse in the United States and to be able to have a beautiful night sky area like the

Gunnison and Uncompahgre forests take this initiative for protecting our night skies would, I think, be an

outstanding gift for future generations of visitors (as well as wildlife).  

 

Thank you for your serious consideration of this idea. - Phillip Virden


